
Nev.  pursues  more  business
information for database
By Nicole Raz, Las Vegas Review-Journal

How many veteran-, women- and minority-owned businesses are
there in Nevada?

The state might have that information, but in different pieces
scattered throughout different agencies. The state does not
have one aggregated database containing demographics of Nevada
businesses.

Starting  at  the  start  of  next  year,  though,  new  business
license applicants and those renewing their business licenses
on  Nevada’s  online  portal,  SilverFlume,  will  be  asked  to
complete a voluntary survey to help create such a database,
per two Assembly bills that will go into effect by Jan. 1.
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